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Cancellation of Employee Options 

 

Adelaide, Australia, 15 July 2020 – Nova Eye Medical Limited (ASX: EYE)(Nova Eye Medical or the 
Company), a medical technology company committed to advanced ophthalmic treatment technologies 
and devices, today announces the cancellation of 363,638 unlisted options issued as part of the Ellex 
Employee Incentive Plan.  

The 363,638 options were exercisable at $0.55 each, expiring 1 October 2029 and issued at Nil 
consideration (ASX release 1 October 2019).   

 

This release dated 13 July 2020 has been authorised for lodgement to ASX by the Board of Directors 
of Nova Eye Medical Limited and lodged by Simon Gray, Company Secretary.  

 

– ENDS –  

 
 

For further information please contact: 

Victor Previn 
Executive Chairman 
Nova Eye Medical Limited 
107 Rundle Street, Kent Town SA 5067 
vprevin@nova-eye.com 
  

Dr. Tom Duthy 
Investor Relations & Corporate Development 
Nova Eye Medical Limited 
107 Rundle Street, Kent Town SA 5067 
M +61 402 493 727 
tduthy@nova-eye.com 
 

  

 
 

 


